


Our four children’s homes in
Sri Lanka are situated in: Ja ElaPamunugama Katupotha Kelaniya

WORK ASSIGNMENTS:

The girls in Ja Ela completed their sewing assignment on the 
11th of July: sewing work suits for the staff at the airport. 
Unfortunately, they are now almost unable to carry out 
assignments as they have no electricity for the greater part 
of the day.
One of the girls has now become a schooled hairdresser and it 
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times that is not even an option. She now cuts and curls the 
hair of the girls in the homes.

With kind regards. the board:
Chairman

Elsbeth Sanderse- van den Berg
Secretary

Tanja Uitterhoeve- Geene
Treasurer

Jos Uitterhoeve

FANCY FAIR:

Just before Covid broke out, we had presented a PowerPoint 
show to the children of a primary school in Heinkenszand. 
They were planning to organize a Fancy Fair, of which the 
proceeds would be for us, but unfortunately it was cancelled, 
due to Covid. We are pleased to announce that this year it 
was possible to organize it and on May the 18th we received 
a cheque with a wonderful amount!
THANK YOU ALL, SO MUCH! 
This allowed us to transfer an extra amount for additional 
food to Sri Lanka. 

PowerPoint Presentations:
Would you like to know more about our homes in Sri Lanka?
We would be glad to offer you a PowerPoint show!

We are very grateful for the extra donations we have received in the 
last few months. Several churches also collect for our foundation. 
That is very nice!
And, of course, we are very content with our loyal donators who 
enable us to continue to take care of the children in these troubling 
times!

 

MARKETS:

This summer we will attend the tourist market in Oostkapelle, 
Zeeland, The Netherlands, every Thursday from 10 am to 
7 pm, until the end of September. We will also attend the 
market in Colijnsplaat on Saturday the13th of August.


